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The Y6 extended their learning of the
human organs and focused on the
circulatory system and respiratory

system. 
They learned how to find their pulses

and count their pulse or heartbeat in a
minute. 

Additionally, they've done a fair test
investigation and identified different
variables to find out what happens to
their pulse rate after three different

exercises and how fast their heart rate
goes when they run on the same spot.

. 
LITERACY

In spelling, the children learned some new
words by using the suffix -ance. They changed -

ant ending adjectives to nouns by replacing
them with the suffix -ance. Furthermore, they
learned the meaning of each word and used

these words in a sentence. 
Also this week, they learned about the format
of a debate and researched information about
their topics. Next week, both Years 6A and 6B

will be participating in a class debate.

MATHEMATICS

This week, the kids learned how to add
positive and negative numbers as well
as how to discover terms in a square

number sequence. They also engaged
in board work with word problem

solving and learned how to recognize
values for symbols in addition and

subtraction calculations. . 

SCIENCE



Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Next week's swimming group: 

Year 6B: Dalin, Dalika, Gangyeon,
Narsha, Cameron, Amarin,

Longking, Kohav and Veninh

The bell rings at 7:55 am.  Please
arrive before the time. 

Healthy foods help with the
childrens' growth and development.

Always pack healthy food for your
child.

This Friday, 8th of September is
World Literacy Day. Please make

sure your child brings their 
favorite book 

to share in class. 

Y6 practised swimming with the noodles to
focus on their kicking. Then they sat on the

noodles (Horse-style) to practise their
front-crawl arms and paddle themselves
forwards. Lastly, the children practised

diving for sinkers (toys)! They truly had an
amaing time learning swimming. Thank you

Ms. Kira! 

Swimming Reminders: 
PLEASE MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  
CLOTHES TO CHANGE ON AFTER SWIMMING. 

Year 6A: Shinobu, KimHeng E,
Sebastien, Kimheng T, Dawin,

Tepy, Viseth, and Hongkim

PLEASE BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND
FLIP FLOPS
PLEASE BRINGS YOUR TOWELS. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR
       SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
       SWIMMING SHIRTS. 


